
Marine Facilities Coordinator (MFC) Quarterly Staff Report 

Ben Sadler, Marine Facilities Coordinator / Harbormaster 

Monday, December 12th 

 

This will be my last quarterly report as the Marine Facility Coordinator. 

As the Marine Facility Coordinator, it has been my pleasure to work for the City of 

Gustavus. Thank you to all of the Mayors, Council members, and staff that I have 

worked with. I hope that the City is able to find someone who is willing to take up 

the role and carry on the work that we’ve started. I think that our marine facilities 

are an important part of the City’s Infrastructure and I look forward to working 

with whoever moves into that position in the future. 

The only progress I’d like to mention is to let the Council and the Community 

know that we were able to get the wooden floats moved into the boat harbor the 

third week of November and we were able to get the Steel float moved into the 

mouth of the river the first week of December. Everything went well and the 

floats are all secured for the winter. I would like to thank everyone who helped 

out this year. Elm Robichaud, Bryan Todd, Greg Taylor, Allen Landeen, and Joe 

Vanderzanden all worked to make sure that this got done.  I’d like to especially 

thank Joe for all the work he did. Without his help I don’t know how we would 

have gotten this work done this year. 

I have also continued to work with DOT to get help finding our missing anchors in 

Bullmoose Cove. I believe we have an agreement in place for someone to come 

over next summer and reorganize the mooring situation for future use. 
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